VCI Express



What has happened:

- Church town hall meeting was held on September 22nd. You can watch it online on NP's facebook page.
- Phase I of the construction (New restrooms, offices and children's classroom) is scheduled to be completed this week!
- Phase II of the construction (Sanctuary) started last week and we hope to be back in the sanctuary in early December!

What is coming up:

- Carolyn Bough is the new coordinator of the Governance Team. This team will be bringing a new streamlined church governance structure to church council, then nominations will begin its work to nominate leaders for the new structure. New leaders will begin serving June 1st, 2020.
- New worship service is on target to launch on Sunday morning March 1st, 2020. It will be at 9 a.m. and will be band led and less formal than our current service. On March 1st, 2020, our current worship service will move from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. and it will be choir led and much as it is now in format and formality. Children's Ministries (Godly Play/Deep Blue) will be available during both services. Coffee hour will be in between the services.
- Our Music Minister, Kyle Webber, is working on forming the band for the 9am worship service. If you are interested, please contact him directly at KWebber@nardinpark.org